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Hi Bianca,

Hope this email finds you well.

As part of the assessment, could you please provide a copy of the SIDRA files (*.sip) used for the
Traffic Impact Assessment prepared by Pavey Consulting Services (12 October 2020 Rev 1)

Regards,

Shengxi Lin
Development Services Case Officer
Development Services
Regional and Outer Metropolitan
Transport for NSW

T 1300 207 783  E development.north@transport.nsw.gov.au

W transport.nsw.gov.au

Newcastle Regional Office, Region North
6 Stewart Avenue, Newcastle NSW 2302
Locked Bag 2030, Newcastle NSW 2302
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